
May 31, 2024 
Melanie Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director and Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
Re:  PETITION NO. 1508- Enfield Solar One, LLC and VCP, LLC d/b/a Verogy petition 

for a declaratory ruling, pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, 
for the proposed construction, maintenance and operation of a 4.0 megawatt AC solar 
photovoltaic generating facility located at 110 North Street, Enfield, Connecticut, and 
associated electrical connection. 
 

Dear Ms. Bachman: 
 
Pursuant to condition #11 of the declaratory ruling for the subject Petition, we are hereby 
informing the Council that construction of the Enfield One facility located at 110 North Street in 
Enfield was recently completed and received Permission to Operate from Eversource as of 
5/15/2024.  Site stabilization activities are ongoing, in accordance with the CT DEEP 
Stormwater General Permit, and will continue to the satisfaction of those permit requirements.  
As construction is now complete, we will not be submitting any further construction progress 
reports to the Council.  If you have any questions or require any additional information, feel free 
to contact us.  Thanks. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      James Cerkanowicz, PE 

Enfield Solar One, LLC 
 
 
 
Electronic Cc:   
Bryan Fitzgerald, Enfield Solar One, LLC  
Bradley Parsons, PE, PMP, Enfield Solar One, LLC  

   

   




